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Comments: Dear USFS,

 

Please do not log ANY mature or old-growth trees under this plan, as there is no scientific evidence that we have

a suplus of these tree sizes in the NWFP area. Use a published scientific assessment of what size a mature tree

is when doing this. 

 

Sincerely,

 

W.L. Baker


